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5th July 2021 
 
 

Dear Cllr Reeve, 
 

Re: Police & Crime Commissioner Annual Report 2020-21 
 
Thank you for your letter of 1st July in respect of the Annual Report for 2020-21, presented 
to the Police & Crime Panel last week.  I am pleased that the Panel recognises the hard 
work and dedication of all those concerned in keeping the public safe during what was an 
unprecedentedly challenging year.  
 
I note the point raised around the solved rate for crimes against vulnerable people and I 
share Members’ concerns.  Whilst not a situation unique to Surrey, the Chief Constable 
is putting in place a number of measures to ensure that this improves and that Surrey 
Police plays its part in supporting victims and bringing offenders to justice.  I shall be 
monitoring progress closely and will share updates with the Panel accordingly.  
 
My office will now look to finalise the Annual Report and we shall make this available via 
our website.   
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Lisa Townsend 
Police and Crime Commissioner 
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